Dear Students,

It has been a great school year. | am proud of
the accomplishments both academically and creatively that
so many of our students have achieved. We at Ruffin wish
the best to our graduating 8th graders. | know that we have
equipped you with the knowledge and drive to achieve great
things. To our returning students, we look forward to
welcoming you back in August and continuing to grow
together.

Sincerely,
Mr. Jenkins




